
 

 
 

26 May 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Year 12 Arrangements for Last Week of Term 

 

Tuesday 1 June to Friday 4 June 

 

Year 12 have had the strangest experience of Middle School with unprecedented lockdowns in both 

Year 11 and Year 12 and having to adapt quickly to learning from home arrangements.  I do thank 

them for their cooperation with all the changes that were necessary. 

 

From Tuesday 1 June to Thursday 3 June pupils are to attend ‘taster’ classes in the AS level subjects 

that they have chosen to study in Year 13.  One hour sessions have been organised for each subject as 

shown in the attached timetable.  Pupils are to attend their subject sessions in uniform.  They are to 

sign in and out in the Year 12 book at the ramp door.  Pupils only need to be in school when they 

have a timetabled session for their chosen AS subjects.  There are no sessions for subjects chosen for 

study at SERC. 

 

Pupils not intending to return to Glenlola Collegiate for sixth form, to whom we wish all the best, do 

not need to attend these subject sessions. 

 

Last Day 

 

In Middle School we always like to celebrate our pupils’ last day in Year 12 as they move on to 

Senior School and other destinations, with a final assembly, to reflect on their Middle School years 

and to look forward to the future. We feel that this is especially important this year.  All of Year 12 

are to attend school in uniform for this final assembly on Friday 4 June at 10:15, for around an hour, 

in the Assembly Hall. We would hope to get a Year Group photo and in a compliant way, have a 

juice and buns break time together.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr R Spence 

Head of Middle School 
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